
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Greetings!! 
 
We are happy to inform that the Corporate Affairs Committee, PHDCCI is organising a 
SEMINAR ON SEBI (LODR) & PIT REGULATIONS :  STRENGTHENING CORPORATE 
GOVERNANCE & SAFEGUARDING INVESTORS on 19  September 2025 from 02.30 PM 
onwards (followed by Hi-Tea) at PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area, August Kranti 
Marg, New Delhi - 110016. This is the fifth seminar under the Knowledge Series on Corporate 
Affairs 2025-26 being conducted by the Committee. 
 
The Seminar aims to enhance awareness and understanding of the evolving regulatory 
framework governing listed companies, market intermediaries, and investors. The Seminar will 
also cover the compliance obligations, recent amendments, and practical challenges faced by 
corporates, in strengthening transparency, accountability, and investor confidence. 
 
The Sessions will be immensely useful for senior Corporate Executives, Risk and Compliance 
Officers, Business and Professional entities, Legal Professionals including CA, CS, CMAs, 
Lawyers, Advocates among others. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your joining and nominating executives from your organisation to 
avail the benefit of discussions.  
 
REGISTRATION LINK 

 
https://www.phdcci.in/events/seminar-on-sebi-lodr-pit-regulations-strengthening-
corporate-governance-safeguarding-investors/ 

 
Look forward to your gracious presence at the Seminar.  
 
Regards, 
Team – Corporate Affairs Committee 
PHDCCI 
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